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(To Mr. Henry Phipps)

13, Norham Gardens,

(Typewritten) 0xford

To May 22nd, 1908.
(Mr. Henry Phipps)

Dear Mr. Phipps: -

Thank you so much for the article which is very interesting,
but it gives only one side.//ln equally striking one could be written
on what the world would have gained if certain distinguished men had
stopped writing at 40, It would perhaps have been very much better
for the reputation of some of us - for example, for myself!//

Do let me know when you are coming over., I had & delightful
trip to Vienna and saw the wonderful new buildings of the Allgemeines

Krankenhaus. Mrs. Osler and Revere were to have joined me on the con-

tinent, but he had the measles. He is now all right and very happy at
school.

With kindest regards to Mrs. Phipps,

Sincerely yours,

¥m. Osler.
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